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Part of MDR’s job is providing helpful resources to affiliates.  With that said, we want to highlight and pass on a copy of 

the Wasatch Deanery Leadership Commission’s board meeting report by Jamie Beert, Wasatch Deanery Leadership 

Commission Chair (and DCCW Secretary) about fundraising. 
 

All councils need to do fundraising at some point, whether to support their general council activities, service projects, 

parish, or even subsidizing their women to go to the annual DCCW Convention. Many of us do the same fundraisers year 

after year…. If it ain’t broke, why fix it? ... If it’s working okay, leave it alone … even the we’ve always done it this 

way…. and so on,  until often times we hit the burnout button, and no one wants to chair it.  Well, Jamie gives some fun 

new ideas, which just might re-energize and re-engage your council women and parish community.  Who’s ready to step 

out of the box and give some of these new ideas a try???  Thank you, Jamie, for these great suggestions we can pass on.  

 

 


